
 

 

  
 

Friday 13th June 2025 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

The School Nursing Team will be visiting Year 6 on Monday 16th June to deliver a session about 

conception and birth. The content is age appropriate and they will start with a general talk on these 

topics, followed by engaging activities where the children can ask questions. While parents have the 

option to opt their child out of this session, we strongly encourage all pupils to participate as we 

consider this information vital to their education and wellbeing. 

 

If you have any questions, worries, or would prefer to withdraw your child from the session, please get 

in touch with your child's class teacher or the school office.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Pownall 

 

 

PSHE Champion and Personal Development Leader 


